ASRAA offers workshop

The Association for Stranded
Rural Alaskans in Anchorage is
sponsoring a free Urban Survival
Skills Workshop Nov. 20-21 at the
Fairview Community Center, 1121
East 10th Ave. in Anchorage.

The workshop will provide
valuable infarmation on social ser-
vices agencies and their eligibility
requirements.

Among lqiics to be covered are:

*How to keep important tradi-

tions alive in an urban area.

*How to complain.

*Legal services.

*Finding a job.

*Personal safety in Anchorage.

*Alcohol and substance treatment
programs. ‘ !

Those who attend are asked to
bring a sack lunch. Those who want
to register may call ASRAA at
277-7043,
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